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DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Americanism 

American patriotism is a fundamental value of the American Legion Auxiliary. 
Americanism programs teach respect for our country and our nation’s flag. Patriotism is 
learned by seeing it in action. Patriotism is rooted in our character by practicing it 
throughout our lives. The Auxiliary creates opportunities that all Americans can do to 
show our respect and set positive examples of living as grateful, patriotic citizens. The 

Auxiliary provides learning opportunities and instructional resources for important things every good citizen 
should know, such as learning about the Constitution and flying the flag on patriotic holidays. They also 
fold pocket flags to send to our troops overseas and present flags to local schools and businesses. The 
Auxiliary is a member of the Citizens Flag Alliance and advocates for a constitutional amendment to protect 
the flag by supporting federal legislation and encouraging other people to do so. 
 

To help our country’s most promising young citizens learn firsthand the principles of our free republic 
guided by the principles of democracy, the Auxiliary promotes many patriotic youth programs, including the 
Auxiliary-sponsored Americanism Essay Contest, which is conducted in local school systems. We believe 
promoting a spirit of patriotism by teaching about it develops lifelong respect for what we hold dear – our 
country and her flag. 

 

 

WORD SEARCH 

  

R Y K C U T N E K U   

E R A W A L E D C T   

M C R R H G B O K A   

I O K J F E R K R H   

C L A I W O A L O S   

H O N D I R S A Y A   

I R S A I G K H W X   

G A A H D I A O E E   

A D S O A A Z M N T   

N O M A R Y L A N D   
 

 

ARKANSAS 
COLORADO 
DELAWARE 
GEORGIA 
IDAHO 
KENTUCKY 
MARYLAND 
MICHIGAN 
NEBRASKA 
NEW YORK 

OKLAHOMA 
TEXAS 
UTAH 
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OTHER UNIT NEWS 

 

From the 1st Vice President: Spring is here! Enjoy!  Thank you to all the Unit 572 members who  
made this membership year a big success!  We only need 3 more to make goal! To the last few: This is your last 
chance to pay your dues and get your membership card in the last newsletter before summer. (For information on 

membership dues, contact Rosemarie Shenyey at (440) 845-7227)  (Sr Dues: $25-Jr Dues (under 18 yrs): $5) Mail to: American Legion Auxiliary Unit 
572, 6483 State Rd Parma, OH 44134 

 

From the Chaplain's Corner, Peggie O’Neill-Baron:   
We offer our deepest condolences on the passing of Eric Olsen who was Finance Officer Barbara 
Olsen’s brother-in-law and Auxiliary member Dora Olsen’s son. Sympathies also to the families of 
longtime member Patricia Connacher and to Kitty Lazar on her husband Alex Lazar’s passing.  
 

MEMORIAL SERVICE 
 

We will be holding a Memorial Service at the May meeting to remember our deceased Unit Members,  
and Joseph J. Jacubic, for whom the Post was named.  Please join us to show respect for our Unit Members. 
 

 
 
 

 
MEMORIAL DAY OBSERVANCE – MONDAY, MAY 28, 2018 

Commander Kessler invites all members of all organizations associated with Post 572, and their families to attend 
any or all of our observances of Memorial Day being conducted by our Honor Guard.  Approximate schedule of 
events for Monday, May 29, 2017 are: 

 
 

 
 

Immediately following to Joseph J. Jacubic Post Home. 
 

Doors open at 12:30 pm for the ceremony at the Post, we will have a Memorial Day Luncheon for only $6.00  
 
 

2018 DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  9:00 am Holy Spirit Cemetery, 5500 West 54th Street 
10:30 am St. Andrews Cemetery, 7700 Hoertz Rd. 

11:45 am Parma Veterans Memorial Park, State Rd. & Loya Pkwy 

May 10 Unit Membership Meeting - 7:30 pm, Post Home 

 13 Happy Mother’s Day 

 23 Unit Board Dinner/Appreciation Day 

 28 Memorial Day observed – fly your flag!   Luncheon ($6.00) served after 
ceremonies at the Post Home approx. 12:30 pm 

   

June 03 13th Dist. Summer Convention, Unit 610, 9:00 am Registration, Meeting 
at 10:00 am 

 13 Unit Membership Meeting & Installation - 7:30 pm, Post Home 

 27 Executive Board Meeting - 7:30 pm, Post Home 

   

Barbara Benz, Unit President Shirley Kessler, Corresponding Secretary 

(440) 885-0781 (440) 882-6195 


